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To whom it may concern,

I hereby state | am not at all happy with the proposed change to the Abortion Law.

Who would approve of abortion up to day of birth ?2And in the same hospital spending
thousands in the neonatal unit trying to keep premature babies alive .This just does not
make sense .This Mr Pyne must have a dark past .

And as a nurse | would not like to be coerced into been involved into this horrible
procedure.Have you thought of the rights of the staff not to be involved ?

I really hope you all see logic and wonder why we arent trying to sort out why so many
babies are been killed when the adoption list is blowing out .

Lets spend your time on something positive .

Thanks Andrea Beevers _





